
 

  

 

Full Council Meeting 13/01/2022: Clerk’s Report - Appendix 21/102 

Updates  

• Community Speedwatch: The Clerk has signed SMPC up to Thames Valley Police’s 
new system and has undertaken the mandatory training as have at least 2 
councillors. An email has been issued providing details of how councillors can sign 
up and undertake the mandatory training.  

• Bank Funds: A transfer of £216,000 has been made from the Unity Trust Bank 
Account to the Council’s investment fund held with The Public Sector Deposit Fund 
(TPSDF), in line with the agreement that all funds over £85,000 should be 
maintained with TPSDF.  

• Station Car Park Update: D. Strunz, Development Manager, GWR confirmed that all 
railway industry spending is currently being scrutinized by the Department for 
Transport and HM Treasury. There are ongoing sensitive talks with the departments' 
representatives, but he cannot say there is approval for the long-term lease of the 
land for the car park and for funding the construction. He stated that GWR are still 
keen on this scheme and will do their best to see it constructed. 


